
Midland Seventh-day Adventist Church 
2420 East Ashman St., Midland, MI 48642 

Telephone: (989) 631-3120 Website: www.midlandsda.org
   Sabbath, July 30, 2011 

 

The Church at Study (9:30-10:25 a.m.) 
Lesson Study  “Happy Are You, O Israel! Classes 
  

 Personal Ministries (10:30-10:45 a.m.) 
  

 Worship in Song and Praise (10:50-11:00 a.m.) 
 The Church at Worship (11:00 a.m.) 
Welcome and Announcements  Brad Merrills 
Preparation “There is a Balm in Gilead” Cindy Berry  
Invocation  Jacob Simsack 
    
*Opening Hymn     “How Sweet are the Tidings” #422        
Family Prayer  John Landis 
Giving of Gifts  The Good News Market & Farm Jeandra Martin 
Lamb’s Offering Tri-City SDA School 
Offertory          Jeandra Martin    
   
Youth Story  Nonde Mowa  
Scripture Lesson      Brody Woodard 
Testimonies from Canvassing Midland Magabook Team 
Music for Worship “Ceaseless Praise” John Landis 
Sermon              “Tempted in All Points” Brody Woodard  
     
*Hymn of Response      “Rock of Ages” #300     
Benediction  Brody Woodard 
Postlude    “Blessed Assurance” Cindy Berry        
 

* Denotes congregation standing to sing 
Elder: Brad Merrills   Deacon in Charge:Don Ervick 
 Pianists: Amy Nadane & Jeandra Martin 
 
Pastor: Darryl Bentley  Phone: (989 948-3531 
 pastorbentley@gmail.com 
Tri-City SDA School  Phone: (989) 790-2508 
Principal: Connie Hickman  Phone: (989) 791-4797 

  

 Welcome to Worship Today   
“Such a large crowd of witnesses is all around us! So we must get 
rid of everything that slows us down, especially the sin that just 
won't let go. And we must be determined to run the race that is 
ahead of us.” Hebrews 12:1, CEV 
 

 Events This Week 

Today Fellowship Meal following today’s service 
 Vespers 7 pm with Amy Nadane & Femke 

Aerts 
 Sunset 9:04 pm 
 
Monday       Community Services 9:00-3:00 pm 
 Tri-City Constituency Meeting 6:30 pm 
 Bible Study Cancelled 
     
Tuesday Prayer Meeting 7-8 pm  
  
Wednesday Bulletin material due by 8 pm  

to Mary Bukowiec at 
gidgeeballs@localnet.com.  Thanks!  

 
Thursday Women’s Ministries 6-7:30 pm Card 

Making Party 
 
Friday Prayer Group at Faith Gray’s 7 pm 
 Sunset 8:56 pm 
 
Sabbath Speaker Robert Marsh 
 Offering Local Church Budget 
 Nursing Home Visitation 2:30 pm 
 Vespers Dorothy Dalton 
     

    Future Worship Services and Events 
August 7 Church Board Meeting 
August 10 Vegan Supper Club 
August 13 Pastor Bentley 
August 13 Deaconess’ Meeting 1:30 pm 
August 18-21 District #6 Retreat at Camp au Sable 
August 25 Newsletter Deadline 
August 27 Pastor Bentley 



 Announcements 
 

Guests We welcome you to join the Midland Church Family at 
our fellowship luncheon following today’s service. 
 
Thank You to everyone who came and worked so hard at the 
outdoor work bee.  Your efforts are greatly appreciated.  Greg 
Leuenberger 
 
For Our Church Family  

Each Sabbath following the fellowship meal, the front 
doors to the church will be locked at 2:30 pm by a 
deacon.  We ask your consideration of this security 
measure.  If you feel that you need to be there longer, 
please inform a deacon and make sure all doors are 
locked prior to leaving. 
 
On Sabbath, the church phones will be completely turned 
off from 11 am until the end of the church service. 
 
All painting, both interior and exterior, for the 2011-2012 
officer year, should be coordinated with John Rigg, who 
is our deacon in charge of painting. 
 
It is the deacons’ wish to serve our church family in 
various ways.  When arriving for SS or church, you may 
notice their presence to assist and greet you.  Please avail 
yourself of their offers to assist in carrying food or in 
sheltering you during inclement weather. 
 
We wish to make your worship experience a blessing.  
Dick Schell, Head Deacon, and the Midland SDA Church 
Deacons 

 
 
Tri-City SDA School Constituency Meeting will be held 
Monday evening at 6:30 at the school.  All church members are 
invited and encouraged to attend.  Thanks in advance for 
supporting Adventist Christian Education. 
 
 

The Monday Night Bible Study will not meet this week due to 
the discussion leader being out of town.  We will resume 
Monday, August 8, with a study of Christ’s conflicts with Satan 
during the 3-1/2 years of His earthly ministry. 
 
Women’s Ministries will host a card-making party Thursday 
evening from 6-7:30 pm.  Please invite a friend and come have 
fun! There will be a $3 donation to offset the cost of supplies. 
 
Deaconesses’ Meeting will be Sabbath, August 13, at 1:30 
following the fellowship dinner.  All Deaconesses and Junior 
Deaconesses should plan on attending. 
 
The Supper Club’s Vegan Potluck for August will be 
postponed one week, to August 10.  We will be meeting at the 
home of group members Jim and Judy Warmbier, 1453 
Hotchkiss Road near Freeland at 5:30 pm. 
 
Secret Sisters If you have put your name in the basket, please 
remember to stop by the library after church to choose your 
secret sister.  This is the last week to add your name and select a 
sister.  Those whose names are in the basket and who are not 
present will have a secret sister chosen for them, and will be 
informed of who their secret sister is.  Thank you for your 
participation.  May our Dear Saviour continue to enrich your 
lives in sweet fellowship. 
 
District 6 Camp-Out & Retreat is scheduled for August 18-
21.  This is a great time to connect with other believers in our 
district.  For more details and information on lodging and meal 
costs, please contact Reid Tait. 
 

 

Radio/TV Log 
Sunday 1:30 pm It Is Written, TBN (Trinity Broadcasting) 
Tuesday 7:30 a.m. It Is Written, Ch. 69 (Court TV) 


